
 

 

As you may know, my service in the United States Senate will shortly be coming to an 

end. 

 

Currently, my staff is in the process of ramping down prior to that transition.  In order to 

ensure continued aid to you and our fellow Illinoisans, I encourage you to reach out to other 

Illinois federally elected officials for any help you may need regarding federal services or 

legislative issues before the Congress. 

 

For more information about your federally elected officials, I have dedicated space on my 

website, http://www.burris.senate.gov, as a resource for you to contact them with any potential 

casework or any legislative concerns.  Additionally, you can call my office at (202)-224-2854 to 

inform my staff of your thoughts and opinions.  

 

These past two years serving the people of Illinois have been the honor of my lifetime, 

and I thank you for the opportunity to once again serve the state I love so much.  I have treasured 

every moment of my time representing you in Washington. 

 

Once again, I thank you for your correspondence and for the honor of allowing me to 

serve you. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

      AAAA     
      Roland W. Burris 

      United States Senator 

 

 


